
Ghan, Barney, Env. Health
From: Chan, Barney, Env, Health

Sent: Wednesday, March 10,2004 9:52 AN/

To: Mike Bowery (E-mail)

Subject: Former Thrifty Oil Co. Stationtl4g, 3400 San Pablo Ave., Oakland, RO 4

Mr. Bowery:
I have a couple of questions regarding this site:

Sincerely,

Barney M. Chan
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
510-567-6765

Our office received the October 21, 2003 Production Well and Utility Conduit Survey. The report is not
conclusive. lt gives typical construction standards for the sanilary sewer line, not actual. Also what
about the storm drain lines? I don't know if the utilities are a conduit or not.
Please resend your 4th qtr 2003 Status report submitted 12118103. Our office has not received it as yet.
I noticed that MW3 reported elevaled TPHg and |\,'1TBE, how clo you explain the sudden appearance of
this contamination?
When will you submit the recent soil and gw investigation report? Are you waiting for MW(s)
installation?


